
Bulletin No. 1041

Friday 17th March 2023

@LadyLanePark

Dear Parents

I have really enjoyed hearing all about the Form 4 & 5 residential to Tattenhall this week, it certainly 
sounds like it was action packed and a lot of fun. Thank you to Mrs Hudson, Mr Mallon, Mr Rawling & 
Mrs Cardus for their hard work in not only taking the pupils away, but for all the preparation before 
hand.  We always welcome parent feedback and would love to hear any of the comments about the 
trip your children have shared with you, particularly as this is the first time we have travelled to 
Tattenhall.

Today has been Red Nose Day and we have been raising money for Comic Relief by coming to school 
dressed in red.  Thank you for all your generous donations, we have raised over £185 so far, all of 
which will go towards supporting important projects in the UK and around the world. 

On Friday next week, we will be holding our Friends of Lady Lane Park Spring Fair in school.  The fair 
will begin at 3.45pm and finish at 5.45pm, all members of staff will be running stalls so please do pop 
in and say hello.  Mrs Kernick will be running a Cake Stall, so if any of you are keen bakers (or know 
someone who is) she would be very grateful for donations to sell on the stall. Please ensure that you 
provide a list of ingredients so we can protect those with food allergies and note that we are a Nut 
Free school.  The Friends would also like to ask for any suitable donations for raffle prizes too.

Thank you to those people who have been parking with consideration at drop off and pick up times, 
as ever our primary concern is that of the safety of all our community.  More recently we have 
continued to have complaints about parents parking in The Rowans, which is not permitted.  Finally, 
please do ensure that you do not park on the road that leads to the Form 2 exit door.  Cars parked 
here block the road for passing vehicles as well as make it less safe for our younger pupils leaving 
school.

We would like to wish Good Luck to those pupils who are taking their ballet exams this weekend, we 
know you have all been working hard in preparation and look forward to hearing how you get on.

Have a lovely weekend

Mr. Saunders& TheStaff at Lady Lane ParkSchool & Nursery



Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu
Week: Monday 20h – Friday 24th March

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Italian 
Tomato 
Pasta

Sausage, 
Mashed 
Potato &

Vegetables

Chinese 
Chicken 

&
Rice

Beef Grills, 
Wedges 

& 
Beans

Fish Fingers, 
Potatoes

& 
Vegetables

Cheese & 
Crackers

Steamed 
Sponge & 
Custard

Flapjack Greek Yoghurt 
&

Berries

Ice Cream

Quorn & 
Halal  Option

Quorn & 
Halal  Option

Quorn & Halal  
Option

Quorn & Halal  
Option

March

Monday 20th – LVI Trip to The Science Museum, Bradford
- Science Week in School begins

- GL Assessment Week for Form 2 & 3

Friday  24th – The Friends Spring Fair – 3.45-5.45pm
- U11 Football Match V Ghyll Royd School (H) 

Tuesday 28th – Table Tennis Match at Bradford Grammar 3.00pm-5.30pm

Thursday 30th – Form 5 Piano Competition Visit, Leeds
- Open Afternoon 4.00-6.00pm

Friday 31st – Easter Bonnet & Egg Decorating Competition
- School Closes for Easter Break

April

Monday 17th April – School opens to all pupils
- Form 3 Visit to Thornton Hall Form

Monday 17th – Wednesday 19th - LVI & UVI Residential to York
Thursday 20th April – Whole School Eid Party
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